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   Coach’s Corner – Well done Soccer team! 
      

 
Good afternoon friends and families of MCS, 
 
Soccer season has ended at MCS and we had a lot of fun!  Last week our 
Grade 7 and 8 team competed at Trafalgar Sports Park and yesterday our 
Grade 5 and 6 team competed at Kleinburg Christian Academy.  I am so 
proud of our student athletes.  Since the start of the school year, MCS 

students have been practicing multiple times per week.  Your hard work and dedication was 
inspiring to see.   
 
Special thank you to Mr. Joe Alava for his hard work and dedication to coaching both soccer 
teams.  We look forward to next season! 
 
Ultimate frisbee season (non-contact game) will be starting at MCS. Please reach out to me if 
you know any game and will be interested in coaching. 
 

 
Blessings, 
Mr. Martin 
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The cross-country team members have been working hard and 

progressing in their running skills over the past several weeks! 

The last practice will be on October 21. Due to Covid, there is 

no cross-country meet this year. However, we will be running a 

relay race at the fairgrounds before the walkathon on October 

27. We are looking forward to being cheered on by the MCS 

students! We will also be participating in a virtual cross-country meet so that our 

runners can compete with other schools. They will be timed during one of our practices 

next week.  
 

Notable announcements: 
 

October 27               Walk-a-thon (Milton Fair Ground) 
                                   October 28 & 29      PD days (No School)  

Wednesday Chapel (Online) 
This week:  Pastor Isaac McEachern (Knox) 

 
Next week:  Ms. Rachel Cleland (Knox) 
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Grade 2 class chapel time. 
 

 

Thank you for reading the Connector!  
 
 


